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The Principal’s Corner

It is hard to believe that we have past
the 100™ school day mark and we are more
than half way through the school year. We
still have a great deal left to do and we look
forward to more great months.

Our second term report cards will go
home on March 31*. We continue to
encourage you to be in close contact with
your child’s teacher in order to allow your
child to reach his/her full potential, mentally,
spiritually, physically and socially.

We had a couple of great events in
February with our Shrove Tuesday
celebration and our Olympic Fun day. I
would like to thank all of our parent
volunteers who helped us with these two
events.

As we move into our last 4 months,
we are working very hard to improve our
school culture. We are teaching our children
to interact more positively with each other
and with the adults who work with them. We
have a games room for our Kindergartens to
Grade 3's that runs 4 days a week at lunch.
We also have intermural basketball for
Grade 5 and 6 boys and girls at lunch. This
activity will culminate in both teams taking
part in a basketball tournament on
March 10™ at OICS. As well, we are running
a computer club at lunch and dance for our
Grade 4-6 girls twice a week at recess.

As always if you have any questions
or concerns, please feel free to call the

school.

John D’ Alessandri

Important Dates

March 2 - 9:00 am - PHU Dental screening
Grades JK, SK, 2,4 & 6

March 10 - Basketball Tournament at OICS
Grades 5 & 6

March 15 - March 19 - March Break

March 23 - Hot dog orders due

March 31 - Report cards go home

March 30 - Milk and pizza orders due

March 31 - 9:30 am - Mass at St Anthony’s
Cathedral

April 1 - JK & SK Easter Concert at

Georgian Residence
April 2 - Good Friday
April 5 - Easter Monday

Morning Drop Offs

Please do not drop off your children
before 8:30 a.m. in the morning as there is no
assigned supervision until this time.

Mecgruff.com

The following website was suggested to us by
Officer Lemieux of the Timmins Police as a
good one to help you monitor your children’s
internet use. Internetsites, especially ones that
have a chat room componen,t are great for
socializing, but they can also be used for
bullying and manipulating others.






